12" January 2021

Walkern Primary School

117 High St, D '
Walkern,
Stevenage OD S C
SG2 7NS

We are writing this letter to convey our huge appreciation and thanks for your kind and generous donation over
the Christmas period for our Food and Toy Shed. We really value the time and effort you gave in helping us
support and bless such a huge amount of people during this challenging time. We've been able to help families
dealing with bereavement, families with children with special needs and families who have lost their jobs during

this time.

Just one of many examples of the affect this has had is from a social worker who delivered presents/food to a
mother who was really struggling over Christmas. The mother gave the presents to her son on Christmas dayto
which her son was very emotional and crying saying “Thank you so much, | know you can’t afford presents this
Christmas so thank you so much” This in turn made the mother emotional and both were hugely appreciative.

With your help we’ve been able to distribute over 1500 bags of food in December alone. We’ve been able to
bless over 150 families this Christmas with presents for over 500 children who otherwise wouldn’t have
received anything. We've been able to give out roughly 1500 presents.

So again we just want to convey a huge thank you for supporting and donating to us. We really couldn’t operate
on the same scale without the kind and generous gifts you have given us over the Christmas period. Thanks
again for your continued and future support All the best from the team here at Food Shed and Toy Shed

Kind regards
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Jon Barnes
Foodshed
Stevenage Vineyard Church




